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It's hard to think that the Year 12s are half way through their Sixth Form journey with us. I wanted to take a
moment to express how proud I am for the dedication and hard work that has been visible until this point and I
hope this continues into Year 13.
Year 13 is always a difficult year, the pressure that students sometimes find themselves under is arguably the most
they will feel, but I'm confident that by working together and supporting students through this journey they will
achieve the grades they deserve but most importantly we can support them in getting to thier next destination. 
Whilst we would like the students to have a well earned break, please could you encourage students to complete
their summer tasks so that they are ready to hit the ground running come September.    Mr Mee
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Please remember school starts on Thursday
5th September 8.38am. - You will need your
swipe card, if you have lost it please email
Mrs Hayward so a replacement can be
printed for you.  
All summer tasks need to completed for the
5th September, email your teachers if you
have any queries. 

REMINDERS

VOCATIONAL

ENRICHMENT
What a couple of days! It's the first year for Sixth Formers to be involved in Enrichment week, and it was nice to
see students participating in events outside the classroom. I am a firm believer that these events need to happen
to keep students motivated through their educational journey. 

Tuesday was our first old school sports day, students created their own teams and opted into team and individual
races. What was great to see was the level of enthusiasm from all students, and a new level of competitiveness.
The day saw the Green team the eventual winners with Gracie and Ruby the captains lifting the winners trophy
with pride. 

Wednesday saw students complete a treasure trail around Plymouth City Centre, Plymouth Hoe and Barbican
finding clues to eliminate suspects, weapons and places. The winning team consisted of Jake, Geronimo, Jordan
and Mackenzie, Xander, Lennon, and Gui all finishing in a record time of 1 hour and 48 minutes! 

On the 12th of July, I had the pleasure of attending
the Discovery College Awards afternoon at PAFC.
This was an amazing opportunity to celebrate our
students' achievements, hard work and dedication.
As they move on to bigger things, employment,
university and the Navy, I look forward to welcoming
our new Vocational students in September, who will
be attending Discovery College and Achievement
Training. To all our current vocational students, I wish
you a restful and enjoyable summer.    Mrs Harris


